Windyridge,
1, Martyn Close,

Combwich,
i Bridgwater,
Ipe Somerset TA5 2RD.
Tel.(01278)653331.
10 SEP 2010 29th. September 2010.

Dear Mr, Ranger,
RE: CONSULTATION — EDF/HINKLEY POINT C.
We write further to our letter of 22nd. September.

In brief, I confirm that, 2 months ago, I was given first hand and detailed
information regarding EDF's proposals for Combwich Wharf and the adjacent
lorry park and freight terminal, by a professional who is involved in the
project. EDF have been told that "it is an impossible dream". I am informed
that Wynns have said that "it cannot be done" and that they are making
provision to transport virtually 100%Z of freight by road.

Accordingly, what does this say for EDF's conduct and their claims of an
open and transparent consultation?

Objection (10). We question the suitability of Hinkley Point as a site for a
further Nuclear Power Station, given the historic details of the 1607 Bristol
Channel Tsunami and the possibility or probability of a recurrence - see
details on the internet under Bristol Channel Tsunami.

Yours sincerely,

N

-

John Randall - endorsed by Maureen Randall.

Mr. Robert Ranger,
Case Officer,
IPC.:,

Temple Quay House,
Temple Quay,
Bristol,

BS1 6PN.



